
WKBZ 
ASHBACKER RADIO CORPORATION 

STUDIO AUDITORIUM 

MUSKEGON 15, MICHIGAN 

Nov. 16, 1943 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 
1606 E. Roma, 
Albuquerque, N.M. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This will acknowledge and thank you 
for your letter reporting reception 
of our frequency check on Nov. 10, 
1943, 3:05 AM to 3:15 AM. 

Yours sincerely, 

Radio Station WKBZ 
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